Ottawa, 27th November, 1928,

Personal.

Memorandum:

Dr. Scotte

The attached is an extract from a
confidential letter which has been received in this
office from the firm of Lawe & Fisher, of Fernie,
régarding the removal of certain timber by thesNolan
Lumber Company from the Tobacco Plains Indian Reserve.

Will you kindly let me have a report

on this matter for the Minister's information. The
copies of correspondence membioned are also enclosed,

Sécretury.
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